
 

 

 

 

KXCV-KRNW DIVERSITY STATEMENT 

 

Northwest Missouri State University and KXCV-KRNW is a community of people with respect 
for diversity.  We welcome students, staff, visitors and our listeners with an array of differing 

backgrounds.  The opportunity to make friends with people of different backgrounds and gain a 
better understanding of the world is one of the advantages of a diverse community.  In the spirit 

of celebrating diversity, all are encouraged to learn about and appreciate people of different 
races, genders, ages, ethnicities, able-bodiedness, sexual orientation, socioeconomic status, or 

religious affiliations.  Each person has worth and will be treated with dignity and respect.  
Northwest Missouri State University and KXCV-KRNW practice equal opportunity and will not 

condone discrimination.  KXCV-KRNW is licensed by the FCC as a non-commercial public 
radio station that engages our community of listeners with cultural, educational, musical and 

informational programming that helps in promoting and providing coverage of university, local, 
regional and national diversity activities, education and events. 
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